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Dear 5G Workshop attendees,
A very belated Happy New Year.

Following the very interesting and productive technical workshop held virtually on 7-8 Dec 2020, and as part of the NATO work
on 5G that we are conducting in the Agency, we would like to establish an informal community of interest (COI) with the 5G
Workshop participants to share information, further discuss the topic of military applications of 5G technologies, and inform the
community of similar initiatives.

Regarding the past workshop, we intend to circulate its conference proceedings soon. We also want to organize follow-on
informal technical sessions (i.e. 2.5 hours) to address specific topics that we did not address in December or topics of particular
interest, such as:

- Use of 5G technology for IT infrastructure applications;

- Engagements at 3GPP by defence stakeholders and lessons learned by the Public Safety community.

For the next workshop, we have a different format in mind. As the next International Conference on Military Communications and
Information Systems (ICMCIS) will have a 5G session (recent confirmation), we invite you all to submit papers related to 5G and
military CIS. Submitted papers will be peer-reviewed with IEEE criteria, and accepted papers will be presented at the conference
and published at IEEE Xplore.

Papers that are not accepted for publication will not be published but may be accepted to be presented at the conference,
depending on their quality, interest and agenda possibilities. Germano and myself will chair the 5G session. As per IEEE rules,
there will be no conflicts of interest in reviewing submitted papers (we will be submitting papers ourselves).

ICMCIS is an international conference with a 20-year tradition, and it remains the premier conference in Europe for presenting
research results related to Military CIS matters. ICMCIS will be jointly organized by the NCI Agency and the Information Systems
Technology Panel (IST) Office of the NATO Science and Technology Organization as a fully virtual conference. ICMCIS Call for
papers is available here. We are expecting papers from the STO IST-187 Research Task Group (addressing 5G) members.
Please note that it is an open scientific conference and, as such, there will no vetting_of attendees.

Final deadline for paper submission to ICMCIS is 28 February 2021.

If you do not wish to receive follow-on communications related to 5G topics in the military context from the NCI Agency, please
inform my colleague Mr Alper Koprulu (Cc’ed).

PS: The 5G Workshop COI emailing list deals with 5G topics in the military context and encompasses representatives from
national governments and armed forces, industry and academia. Some of the national representatives in that list also receive
emails through another emailing list, the MN5G COI, which addresses topics related to multinational collaboration on 5G. In
mathematical terms, the two sets are not disjoint.
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